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with the existential increase in the use of particularly e- bikes, | believe some form of identifying the
owners of same should be a priority in any discussion of the use and miss-use of these conveyances.
a simple number plate similar to that affixed to a motorcycle (with a reasonable fee) would benefit
all road and footpath users. Also the miss-use of these conveyances should also be taken in consider
as to the safe speed of these currently unregistered machines being used on roadways involving
motor vehicles, thought should to be towards limiting a safe maximum speed, and location on the
carriageway





